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As part of its 50th anniversary, the native community of Santa Clara de Uchunya 
honored Ocho Sur with a recognition. The Head of the community, Wilson Barbarán, 
presented the diploma to Alfonso Morante, the company’s representative. This 
gesture highlights the strong bonds of friendship between Santa Clara de Uchunya 
and Ocho Sur. 


